
  

 

 

 

 

El Camino Real 

Academy 
FAMILY NEWSLETTER 

March 5, 2021 

 

WELCOME 
 

Hello ECRA families!  

Here is some information 

and updates for March.  If 

you have any questions 

about any of it, please call 

the school at 505-314-2212.  

We are always available 

to support you in any way 

possible. 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES  
 

March 10-11: Istation Testing (grades K-5) 

March 18: Title I Parent Meeting @ 5:30 

March 18-25: Online Book Fair 

March 25-26: Parent Teacher Conferences 

March 26: Report Cards 

March 29-April 5: Spring Break (no school) 
 

ALL EVENTS/MEETINGS ARE VIRTUAL 

 

 

INTENT FORM  

Registration for the 2021-2022 
school year will be available soon 
but we need letters of intent 
completed before that starts.  If 
you are planning to have your 
student or students to return to 
ECRA next school year, please 
complete this form by March 12th:   

    https://tinyurl.com/52e7ymsu 

 

UNM COLLABORATION 

WITH ECRA 
 

Click on the link below to see a message 

from graduate students from the UNM 

School of Architecture + Planning.  More 

information about this program will be 

coming soon. 
 

http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-

content/uploads/2021/03/DPAC-

FLYER_2021.03.05.pdf 
 

 

https://tinyurl.com/52e7ymsu
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/DPAC-FLYER_2021.03.05.pdf
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/DPAC-FLYER_2021.03.05.pdf
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/DPAC-FLYER_2021.03.05.pdf
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Starts  

March 18th! 

  

SCOLASTIC  
  

VIRTUAL BOOK FAIR  

The ECRA Book Fair will be held from March 18th through March 25th.  Click 
on the images for more information. 

Virtual Fair Tour     

 

Book Fair Homepage that will be active on March 18th    
https://youtu.be/4u8e9BRm6Bww  

 

 English Book Flyer  

   

 

Spanish Book Flyer     

 

 

Elementary book highlight videos  

 

Secondary book highlight videos 

 

E-Wallet information  

 

  

  

 

https://youtu.be/4u8e9BRm6Bw
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/elcaminorealcharterschool
https://bookfairsfiles.scholastic.com/flippingbooks/S21-Virtual-Booklist/S21-Virtual-Booklist.html#p=1
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/assetuploads/1952615_K-6_Booklist_Spanish.pdf
https://bcove.video/35NndgX
https://bcove.video/3jMsxpv
https://players.brightcove.net/1543299976/Eyj59PHsg_default/index.html?videoId=5831064261001
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VACCINE QUESTIONS  
 

The First Book company had gathered information about 

the COVID-19 vaccine from credible sources and put it all 

in one document.  We hope you find this useful.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

English                              Spanish 

 
 

SCHOOL BASED  HEALTH 

CL I NI CS  
The New Mexico Alliance for School-Based Health Care 

represents school-based health centers (SBHCs) in New 

Mexico and collaborates with other partners to promote, 

facilitate and advocate for comprehensive health care, 

including health education, in schools. 

In New Mexico there are more than 70 school-based health 

centers (SBHCs), which provide quality health services to 

students.  As an APS charter, ECRA students can utilize 

any of the APS/APS Charter school sites.  We are currently 

working on creating a partnership with the provider at 

RFK.  Below is a link to the locations available in New 

Mexico. 
 

https://www.nmasbhc.org/school-based-health-centers/sbhc-directory/  

TITLE I PARENT MEETING 
There will be a parent 

meeting on March 18th to go 

over the use of Title I funds, 

the Family Engagement 

Policy, and the Parent 

Compact.  This is an opportunity for us to come 

together and discuss the possibilities and possible 

changes.  Here is a link to the flyer which contains 

more information: https://tinyurl.com/2fb7nsn8  

 

COFFEE WINNER 
We have one winner this 

time!  Tanya Baca received a 

$10 gift card to Starbucks for 

being the 20th person 

to respond to last 

week’s newsletter.  

Congratulations and thank you for being 

an important part of the ECRA family! 

 

If any family has a positive case of 

COVID-19, please contact Brenda 

Garcia or Jennifer Mercer at 505-

314-2212 as soon as possible.  

ECRA is required to report cases to 

the New Mexico Public Education 

Department. Thank you for helping us keep 

everyone safe!   

 

 

https://www.nmasbhc.org/school-based-health-centers/sbhc-directory/
https://tinyurl.com/2fb7nsn8
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/covid_vaccine_time_saver_english.pdf
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/covid_vaccine_time_saver_spanish.pdf

